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____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING REVISIONS TO THE PROPOSED SET OF DRAWINGS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED 

IN RESPONSE TO THE NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF THE HEALTH DEPARTMENT COMMENTS.  

 

1. COMMENT: Indicate the intended use of the sink in the clean linen area of the laundry room. 

Additional hand sink to be added to the laundry area #172 on the plans as discussed. To be provided 

on revised plan  

RESPONSE: Sheets A201, A203, A601 and A606-2 have been updated to show the addition of a hand 

sink in the laundry area #172. 

 

2. COMMENT: Plans do not show a hand sink in the bistro area where plated food will be handed out, 

as described. Provide a hand sink in the bistro area. To be provided on revised plan 

RESPONSE: Sheets A602-1, A608-1 and A802 -5 have been updated to show the addition of a hand sink 

in the bistro area.  

 

END OF RESPONSE LETTER 


